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March 10, 1975 

Dear Mr. Low: 

I am enclosing for your interest a copy of a brief that the 
Conservation Council of New Brunswick recently presented to the 
New Brunswick Minister of Environment, the Hon. Fernand Dube. You 
will note that we made use of the ten fundamental principles necessary 
in an envirlanmental assessment procedure that were included in the Canadian 
Environmental Law Association presentation to the government of Ontario. 

We have seen many references to your brief on environmental 
assessment without seeing the brief itself. Since we are expecting to 
be persuing this subject for some time yet, I should like to take you up 
on an offer made in your letter of January 14, 1974, to make available the 
full text of your brief. I believe that it would be very useful for us, 
and I should be most pleased to have a copy if one is still available. 

Yours truly, 

T. Richard Tarn, 
President, 

Encl. 

CEIVED MAK 18 1975 


	Page 1

